GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4578
ANSWERED ON:21.02.2014

MISSING CHILDREN
J Helen Davidson

Will the Minister of WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether the cases of missing children are being reported in the National Commission for Protection of Child Rights (NCPCR)
regularly; and

(b) if so, the details thereof and the number of such cases reported during each of the last three years and the current year in different
parts of the country, State/UT-wise?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE OF THE MINISTRY OF WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT (SHRIMATIKRISHNA TIRATH)

(@) & (b): The information is being collected and will be laid on the Table of the House.
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